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Oregon's vote by mail system is something we should all be proud of. Our turnouts 

are regularly well above average compared to other states, and this robust 

participation ensures that Oregonians as a whole get the government they want. The 

verification system is excellent and voter fraud nearly non-existent.  

 

Please reject the state GOP's latest attempt to roll back democracy. They should 

focus on developing a platform that Oregon voters support if they want more 

representation in state government.  

 

The GOP should stop wasting resources at Donald Trump's request. Reject this 

farcical bill.  


